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Nine of our students joined the Tsuen Wan and Kwai Tsing District Student Exchange Programme 

from 27th to 29th April 2015. Participating schools included CNEC Christian College, SKH Lam 

Woo Memorial Secondary School, Buddhist Sin Tak College, Daughters of Mary Help of Christians 

Siu Ming Catholic Secondary School, TWGHs Chen Zao Men College and Pope Paul VI College. 

The programme allowed the student representatives to go to one of the above schools and enjoy 

three school days, interacting with the students there. The purpose of this programme was to 

encourage students to broaden their horizons, build up self-confidence and polish their social skills 

in a different school environment. Participants from our school are as follows: 

 

Name of School Participating student 

TWGHs Chen Zao Men College F.4C Wong Tsz Hang 

Buddhist Sin Tak College F.4D Chan Yun Mei 

SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary 

School 

F.3D Tsang Shun King 

F.5D Yeung Sung Ching 

Pope Paul VI College F.3B Yeung Pui Yi 

F.5D Li Chun Hing 

Daughters Of Mary Help Of Christians Siu 

Ming Catholic Secondary School 

F.3D Lui Shuk Yin 

F.5B Chan Wing Man 

CNEC Christian College F.4D Wong Pui Yee 

 

 

 

 


